
 
 
Dear Sulphur Springs Families and Staff, 
 

 
 
We are so excited that our Many Families One Community Family Resource Fair 
is TOMORROW!!! 
 
Check out the Public Service Announcement and our amazing 
students sharing information about the event!! 
 

CLICK HERE!!! 

https://scvtv.com/2024/03/01/march-16-8th-annual-many-families-one-community-resource-fair/?jwsource=cl


 
 
 



 



SCVTV News Broadcast 
 

Please click on the link to watch a short clip on the: 
 Many Families One Community Family Resource Fair 

 Featuring: Dr. Kawaguchi, Superintendent 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YepYb5-74kg


 
 

Kids’ Program at the Fair! 
DID YOU REMEMBER TO SIGN YOUR CHILD UP 

FOR THE KIDS’ PROGRAM? 
 

Registration Required for Kids’ Program 
 

Please click on the link below to sign up your child, ages 4-13, for a morning of 
fun activities! 

 

CLICK ON THIS LINK 
 

While families are attending workshops at the Resource Fair from 9:30 AM to 
12:00 PM, your child will have an opportunity to attend a FREE Kids’ Program. 
Kids will be able to experience hands-on science activities, listen to Fire Fighters 
speak to them about safety, and participate in fun outdoor activities and much 
more! 
 

https://forms.gle/3zzahQYi4jbfSkjV7


IMPORTANT: ONLY 300 Spaces Available for the Kids’ Program: 
 

Parents will receive a confirmation call from staff that your child is registered for 
the Program.  See below for some of the great activities that the children will be 
able to do at the Fair! 
 

 
 

EXCITING GIVEAWAY AT THE EVENT! 
 

 
 



At the Many Families One Community Family Resource Fair a limited number of bicycles, 
scooters, and helmets have been donated for kids!! Because we anticipate having more need than 
the number of items that are available to give away, families that are interested in receiving one 
of these donated items will be given a ticket. The winners will be announced at 12:30PM at 
Golden Valley High School, in the gym. Winners need to be present to win! 

 
 

 
 

WORKSHOPS FOR FAMILIES TO ATTEND 
 
Families will have an opportunity to attend workshops that focus on a 
variety of topics that will be presented by Sulphur Springs and William S. 
Hart Union School Districts’ staff and community partners in the Santa 
Clarita Valley. To view the session topics for the workshops, please 
scan the QR Code below: 
 
 



 
 

DISTRICT CHOIRS 
 
We are also excited to share with you that our District and William S. Hart Union 
High School District Choirs will be joining together to open the event. They will be 
on stage starting at 9:30 AM in the Theater at Golden Valley High School. Both 
school Districts have a strong focus on supporting the arts, and we are excited 
that we have our students joining together to open our event.  
 



 
 

Reminder: FREE TRANSPORTATION 
 
To support families with transportation to the event, the following bus stops will 
be available, please see below. Buses will shuttle back-and-forth to the event, and 
will begin at 8:45 AM and conclude at 2:00 PM. Buses will run every 15 to 20 
minutes. Please see the bus stops below: 
 
*Fahren Ct./Manzanita Lane 
 
*Palomino PI./ N. Silver Saddle Cr. 
 
*Canyon Springs Community School 
 

 
Looking forward to seeing you TOMORROW at the Fair!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


